
August 4th, 2018
Holiday Market Booking Is Underway!
Be a M.V.P. - Member.Volunteer. Partner. 
Committee Schedules, Stage Line Up, UnClassifieds and MORE!
Remembering our friend Judy Anderson. Read all about her on the back page.
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From Kirsten
Good Morning Saturday Marketers!
Welcome to another fantastic summer Saturday 

Market.  The temperature should be a little cooler 
than the last couple of weeks, but it will still be 
summer temperatures so stay cool and hydrated.

I want to thank Willa Bauman and Maria Moule 
for their service to the market as Board members.  
They just finished their Board terms last Wednesday.  
Both of them are incredible leaders and contributors 
to the Market.  They taught me a lot and I am grateful 
that they were selected by the membership to help 
lead this organization.  I also want to welcome 
Rachell Coe and Chuck Roehrich to the Board.  I 
am excited to help them learn their new leadership 
roles. 

Holiday Market booking has begun.  If you 
haven’t submitted your application and down 
payment yet, please do so.  We want to make sure 
we don’t miss anyone that is interested in selling at 
Holiday Market.

Thought for the day…”Vulnerability is our most 
accurate measurement of courage.”

			   Happy Selling!
			   Kirsten
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Local Events
August 4 - Whiteaker Block Party
August 9-12 - Scandinavian Festival

M.V.P. Message
Member. Volunteer. Partner.

Every once in a while, in the seemingly daily 
"sameness" of life, I get a feeling of insight, of clarity. 
Yesterday when I went to the grocery store, I deposited 
my checks from Saturday Market at my in-store bank. 
This is a 12-year routine, almost weekly occurrence, 
done without too much thought. It was when receiving 
the deposit slip from the teller that it hit me just 
how satisfying it is to be able to envision and create 
something with my own hands that people actually 
want to buy, that actually makes them happy. I get to 
seed, grow, harvest, sell and put the proceeds in the 
bank, and then spend that money supporting the local 
community. It is so simple, so fulfilling, so personal and 
so pure. It was a single moment of realization and joy.

It was just the day before that I had to make the 
decision to attend Market, knowing that it was going 
to be hot, which has become a bigger challenge for 
me with each passing year, as does setting up and 
tearing down week after week.  The past few years I 
have thought “this might be my last year”, but when 
mid-January comes around I am compelled to learn 
new skills, come up with fresh ideas and experiment 
with new media. 

So what feeds my desire to continue? Maybe it is 
the challenge and the difficulties that make my “job” 
just that much more fulfilling.  Maybe it is simply the 
solitary, creative process itself that brings satisfaction 
and purpose. Maybe it is the feeling I get when I 
surprise a friend with a gift of earrings.  Maybe it 
is the joy I get when watching my daughter say her 
wedding vows wearing the jewelry that I made just 
for her and that special occasion.  Maybe it is knowing 
I might have helped a woman just leaving Willamette 
Family Treatment Center by giving her earrings to wear 
for a job interview, making her feel more confident or 
special. Maybe I do it, maybe we all do it, because it is 
an extension and expression of who we are. 

Jan Speulda
Beveled Edge Jewelry

If you would like to submit an article for the M.V.P. 
Message column, please submit it via email to info@
eugenesaturdaymarket.org by noon each Wednesday.

Holiday Market Guidebook 
Ads & FREE Canva Class

Did you get a copy of the Holiday Market Guide-
book Ad Form?  They're available at the Market 
Info Booth.  Deadline to submit payment to re-
serve a space in the Guidebook is August 21st.  
Submit on time for a chance to win a FREE half 
page ad in next season's Guidebook.
Are you placing an ad, but want to learn how to 
create it yourself? Sign up for a Canva class (a 
FREE & simple online graphic design platform) 
being taught on Thursday, August 9th from 
5:30-7:00 pm at the Saturday Market Office 
Conference Room.  Email Heather Robbins-
Hinton at earnestefforts@msn.com to sign up.

Community Corner
Good Morning! August is looking pretty packed with 
fun happenings.  Here’s a few things to look forward 
to in the next couple weeks:

First Friday Artwalk, Friday, August 3rd , 
5:30pm-8pm, Kesey Square: The Artwalk will wrap 
up the Downtown Visual Arts Festival by featuring 
highlights of the week along the route; the Mayor’s 
Art Show, BRIDGE Installations, the Eugene Biennial, 
Salon des Refuses, and the 20 x 21 EUG Mural Proj-
ect.  Enjoy live music in Kesey Square from Island 
Accents and Cullen Vance (a Market favorite).  FREE!

Whitaker Block Party, Whitaker neighborhood, 
Saturday August 4th, 12pm-10pm: Come out and 
celebrate another successful day at Market by swing-
ing through the Whitaker Block Party that evening!  
Live music on multiple stages, lots of yummy food 
carts (including Ritta’s Burritos for those needing a 
Ritta’s fix), and just a great night to explore all that 
the Whitaker neighborhood has to offer!

Meet Me at the Zocalo, Sunday, August 5th, 
1pm-9pm, Park Blocks:  Mija Andrade, the current 
Raining Slug Queen and friends have created an 
event to celebrate Latinx culture and community 
arts!  Come down to the Park Blocks to enjoy live 
music, dancing, food trucks, and arts organizations 
tabling all afternoon!  FREE!

Slug Queen Coronation, Friday, August 10th, 
East Park Blocks, 6-9pm:  It’s Slime Time!  Don’t 
miss out on the annual Slug Queen Coronation in 
the East Park Block on Friday, August 10th!  Get your 
costumes ready, come on down and enjoy live music 
courtesy of the One More Time Band.  Bring a chair!  
Always FREE!
Questions?  Please contact me at info@eugenesat-
urdaymarket.org.  

Cheers!
-Courtney

Entrepreneurial Opportunity
Last week I registered with Airbnb to host 

an “Experience” for an Insider Tour of Satur-
day Market. Right now, mine is the only “Ex-
perience” listed for Eugene while Portland has 
hundreds listed. It seems to me that this might 
be an opportunity for Market members to 
share a unique experience or skill and provide 
a little extra income. If you log in to airbnb.com 
and search for “Portland, OR” you will see a tab 
for experiences and yo9u can see the wide 
variety of offerings. Here are a few examples 
of their listings – The Art of Tea Blending, Met-
alsmithing Magic, Become a Beekeeper for a 
Day, Fragrance and Soap Design Workshop. 
Learn to Make Homemade Bread, etc. Signing 
up is pretty easy and doesn’t cost anything up 
front other than 20% of any income you earn. 
Good luck.

Bill Goldsmith
billgoldsmith111@msn.com

541-556-4429

Calling Market Artists!
We are looking for members to submit 50th 

Anniversary logo merchandise concepts.  This 
will be a juried submission.  9 members will 
be selected to produce their 50th Anniversary 
commemorative item and be allowed to sell 
them at Market during our 50th Season next 
year.  It can be T-shirts, pins, buttons, coffee 
cups, etc.  No requirements other than it must 
say 50th Season and since 1970.  Deadline for 
submission is October 6th.  The winning sub-
missions will be announced by November 3rd. 
Please bring your submission to the Saturday 
Market office. If you have any questions, then 
please email us at 50thanniversary@eugene-
saturdaymarket.org.    

Intro to Etsy Class
Our very own bag maker and Etsy seller ex-

traordinaire Lara Howe is leading an Etsy class 
this month. The class is open to everyone. We 
will go over a few Etsy basics then open up to 
Q&A. The class is on August 23rd from 1pm-
3pm. We will meet in the Saturday Market of-
fice conference room. All are welcome!

Holiday Market Booking
AJ has started the booking process. He’s currently 
contacting members with more than 41 Holiday 
Market points. Come by the Info Booth for a look at 
the current map. 
If you have not turned in your application,you can 
still do so! Stop by the info booth or head to the Sat-
urday Market website. You can still apply online at 
our website!
Members with 0 Points: Even if you have just start-
ed at Market, you can sell at Holiday Market. You will 
be able to get a space on the first weekend, and pos-
sibly other weekends! Turn in an application, and 
know it will be September before we get to your 
application.
Deposit: We require that you secure your space with 
an initial payment of $225 for a Main Hall space, 
$125 for a Holiday Hall, or $100 if you have less than 
15 Holiday Market points. WE DEPOSIT ALL HOLIDAY 
MARKET CHECKS AND CHARGE CARDS RIGHT AWAY. 
Make arrangements with AJ if you need to give us a 
smaller deposit to start.
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UnClassifieds
To place your free unclassified, bring it to 
the info booth by the end of the day, to the 
office by Thursday at noon, or e-mail info@
eugenesaturdaymarket.org with “NEWSLETTER” 
in the subject.

Catholic Community Services food pantries available for 
all low-income community members. Simple to sign up, 
variable hours, lots of good food available for those in 
need. Info available in the Market office, or call 541-345-
3628. Need more? Talk to Paula Marie Gourley, #149, on 
the West Park Block. (8/4)

Need to get 2 pillowcases tiedyed in blue and fuschia/
purple. Plz call 541-513-1185.--Margaret (8/4)

Have 15 yards of lightweight silk/rayon velvet. Asking 
$15/yd. Plz call 541-513-1185.--Margaret (8/4)

Wanted: Booth Share for all weekends of Holiday Market. 
Corner space #153 in a very good location. The cost is 
$511+$25 work task fee. See Michi the Sound Healer at 
Saturday Market or call 541-510-2580. (7/28)

Cask & Keg Festival still looking for volunteers & ven-
dors. Register online: oakridgekegcask.com. Aug. 
11th (7/28)

The Emerald Art Center, (EAC), a 501©3 non-profit or-
ganization, is seeking to fill the position of Art Center 
Coordinator to represent EAC in the highest profes-
sional and aesthetic manner. The job announcement 
can be found here: eugene.craigslist.org/npo/d/art-
center-coordinator/6641727852.html (7/21)

SIGNS: Handmade custom wooden signs and name 
plates by Richard. Free quotes come see me at the Mar-
ket or call at 541-241-7562. or email me at rich1864@
yahoo.com. (7/14)

Cart converting to Table - A 2x4 for cart that converts to 
a 2x4 table. Takes 30 seconds to convert. Made from 
cedar, very strong and light weight. Price $150.00. 
Contact Richard Minton 541-241-7562 or rich1864@
yahoo.com. Or look me up at the market on Saturdays. 
(7/14)

WANTED: I have a great space at Holiday Market, that I’d 
love to share. Great exposure, with lots of foot traffic. $450 
+ work task, for 9 days! Contact Elizabeth at 541-556-
4960 or drop by Booth 100 on the Park Blocks. (7/14) 

The Market 
Corner
Wishing a Happy August Birthday 

to peace crane maker Mary Flowerday and jeweler 
Ngawang Phuntsok tomorrow, fiber artist Karen 
Hall and crochet artist Sasha Chang on Monday, 
crochet artist Yuka Olson on Wednesday, recycler 
Chris Kritch on Thursday, artist Cathy Coulson-
Keegan and tiny hat maker Linda Westbrook on 
Friday!  
A very happy birthday to you all. We hope this is your 
best year yet! On the Market Stage

Committee Meetings 
Holiday Market Committee Meeting
Weds., August 8th - 3:00-5:00 PM
  -Agenda: Decorations, Elf Game

Street Team Meeting
Thurs., August 9th - 1:00-3:00 PM

Standards Screenings
Weds., August 15th - 4:15 PM
  -New Member Orientation @ 3:30 PM

Standards Committee Meeting
Weds., August 15th - 5:00 PM
  -Agenda: Family Selling

50th Anniversary Task Force Meeting
Weds., August 22nd - 3:00 PM
All meetings take place at the Market Office

All are welcome!

sales, O sales, sales I hope! 
Ancient Market incantation (Nov 3.1973) 

THE SATURDAY MARKET
BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS

Chairperson - Giorgi DiCarlo 
Vice Chairperson - Kate White Horse

Secretary - Diane McWhorter  Treasurer - Tym Mazet
Ritta Dreier, Julia Garretson, Jaimee Gentile, 

Eli Mazet, Teresa Pitzer, Kate White Horse,
Rachell Coe, Chuck Roehrich

Standards Committee Co-Chairs
Teresa Pitzer, Jaimee Gentile 
Food Committee Co-Chairs

Colleen Bauman, Janet Rosenberg 
Holiday Market Committee Co-Chairs
Paula Marie Gourley, Colleen Bauman

General Manager - Kirsten Bolton
Assistant Manager - Courtney Kauffman

Marketing - Vanessa Roy
Membership Services - AJ Jackson

Stage Manager - Jimmy Haggard
Site Operations Supervisor - Jennifer Hendrix

Site-Member Liaison - Zora Parker
E-mail - info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org
Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday, 10am-4pm

Weather

10:00 AM  The Better Halves 
Handcrafted Music

11:00 AM  Bluegene 
Blues & Bluegrass

12:00 PM  Never Ever Band 
Folk Rock

1:00 PM  Eugene Peace Choir 
Songs of Peace and Justice

2:00 PM  The Huckleberrys 
Roots, Blues, Americana

3:30 PM  Music's Edge Rock Camp
Young Rock n Rollers
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Gorgeous day today 
for our 18th Market! 
We expect a high  
o f  8 6  d e g r e e s . 
Winds from the SW 
at 5-10mph with a 
0% chance of rain. 
Stunning!

Food Court Specials!
RENAISSANCE PIZZA visits the Greek Isles with their 
August special, Aphrodite Pizza! Their classic pizza 
is topped with organic baby spinach, shaved fen-
nel bulb, red onions, fennel seed and currants, all 
drizzled with a Greek extra virgin olive oil!

BANGKOK GRILL's We have three specials for 
August. We have  our grilled Thai pork on a 
stick, turmeric & coconut marinated tofu satay, 
and fresh shrimp or tofu salad rolls!

Remembering Judy Anderson
11/11/1948-7/31/2018

Judy Anderson, maker of 'Judy-Judy Bags' 
was a long time member of Saturday Market.  
You never knew what new, creative, whimsi-
cal pieces she would put together from her 
incredible collection of fabrics, trims, buttons 
and machines. Tote bags, fanny packs change 
pouches, costumes, clothing and hair bling 
all with her unmistakable touch.  Her wicked 
sense of humor, often reflected in her works, 
could turn any Saturday into a laugh filled one.  
She was always willing and ready to share her 
sewing knowledge and library with anyone 
who needed it.  Judy did a lot for Market, one 
big project was when Holiday Market was 
moved and consolidated to where we are now.  
She took the ideas generated by the commit-
tee and utilizing her drafting skills was instru-
mental in creating the original layout we used.

Judy had a deep and abiding love of rescue 
dogs, at one point she and Craig had five res-
cues living with them.  It could be said that her 
last dog, Freya, was her favorite but don't tell 
the others.

About eleven years ago Judy received the 
life saving gift of a liver transplant, she was 
ever thankful to the donor and the doctor 
who was tenacious in getting her on the trans-
plant list.  Judy would want you to know that 
it is easy to get on the organ donor list.  The 
miracle liver kept her going for years, allowing 
her to see her granddaughters grow up and 
spending more time with those she loved.  The 
last couple years were a struggle with various 
health issues, she tried to meet those issues 
but in the end she passed on her own terms 
departing early in the morning of July 31st 
with Craig by her side.

She is survived by her husband and life 
partner Craig Anderson, daughter Sky Hanson, 
granddaughters Emily and Alyssa, niece Grace 
and beloved friends far and wide.  She will be 
deeply missed and fondly remembered.

Written by: Sue Theolass and Elise Corin

More Food Court Specials!
RITTA'S BURRITOS' August special is the BLT&C 
Queso-Melt. Jack and Feta cheese topped with 
crispy bacon, grilled between two tortillas, 
then layered with slices of organic, garden, to-
matoes and shredded romaine lettuce. Dressed 
with avocado ranch sauce. Served with tortilla 
chips and salsa.

LULU'S SMOOTHIES' For the month of August 
the special for Lulus Smoothies is a delicious 
acai mango strawberry smoothie

DANA'S CHEESECAKE BAKERY'S weekly 
special is Lemon Cheesecake! 

http://oakridgekegcask.com

